
COVID-19 Update
Equity Task Force Update

Board of Education
June 16, 2020



Purpose of Presentation

● Co-Curricular Programs, Athletics, Marching Band, 
Arts and Music 

● Child Care and Summer Camps Update
● Equity Task Force Update 
● Next Steps
● Questions

1



Co-Curricular Programs, 
Athletics, Marching Band, 

Arts and Music Update

2



Co-Curricular Programs, Athletics, 
Marching Band, Arts and Music 

● Flyer sent out to staff & families on June 11th 

● Activities (Choir, Dance, Instrumental Music, Marching Band, Spirit Cheer) to reopen June 22nd

● Athletics to reopen June 27th - with guidelines as per the latest orders
○ CIF “Dead Period” for CVUSD is June 13-26th

○ Sites will send out specific information with District guidance regarding dates and times per sport

○ Athletic Staff meeting planned to discuss safety protocols and guidelines

● Social Distancing Guidelines - 6 ft. apart outdoors/12 ft. apart indoors - as per Ventura County 

Public Health Orders regarding gyms and fitness facilities

● Conditioning and workouts only (no sport specific equipment permitted) 

● Co-Curricular Practices & Gatherings - organized into Cohorts (“Pods”) as per CIF & Public Health:
○ Phase I pods - 10 participants & 1-2 Coaches

○ Phase II pods - 50 participants & 1-2 Coaches
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1D0dc0mAElRxWtn22lqpUm5X4VbOJgnUC/view?usp=sharing


Child Care and Summer Camps 
Update
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Child Care Summer Camp

● YES! We will be OPEN for our CHILDREN from June 29 - August 7 in one week programs

● Registration starts June 15, with priority given to “essential” workers

● Camp schedule will be from 9 am to 3 pm.  We recognize restrictions have not been completely lifted and we are 

making an effort to limit exposure between students and staff while allowing custodial staff time to clean and 

disinfect before students arrive and after they leave

● Camps will be at Earths, Madrona and Sycamore Canyon

● Enrollment will be limited to 40 students per site:

○ The 40 students at each camp will then be divided into 3 groups and work from separate rooms.  

○ Each group of students will remain the same throughout the week at camp, and students will remain with 

the same staff members during the week.

● Staff have participated in COVID-19 training, covering topics mandated by CDC

● Staff and students’ temperatures will be taken upon arrival and a Visual Wellness Check completed

● Drop-off/pick up will occur curbside to limit the number of people in a classroom

● Staff will be required to wear face masks.  Recommended for students. 
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Wonder Summer Camp

● Registration starts June 15, with priority given to essential workers

● Camp will operate June 28-August 6. Camp is Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday from 

8 am-12 pm (exploring feasibility of a M-F program with staffing being the challenge)

● Licensing regulations stipulate a ratio of 1:10 and groups no larger than 10 for ages 

3-5.  We will limit enrollment to 20 students.

● Staff have participated in COVID-19 training, covering topics mandated by CDC

● Staff and students’  temperatures will be taken upon arrival and a Visual Wellness 

Check completed

● Drop-off/pick up will occur at the gate

● Staff required to wear face masks.  Recommended for students.
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Reopening of CITY CENTER (State Preschool)

● City Center State Preschool will reopen on July 1, but only to accommodate our state 

preschool students.  

○ Obligated under our contract with the State to resume operations for funding

● Licensing regulations stipulate a ratio of 1:10 and groups no larger than 10 for ages 3-5.  

State preschool has 20 students and we will accommodate them all

● Drop off/pick-up would take place in the lobby.  Temperatures will be taken and a 

wellness check completed for both students and staff

● Students will remain in the same classroom with the same staff until restrictions and/or 

licensing guidelines change.

● Staff have participated in COVID-19 training, covering topics mandated by CDC

● Staff will wear facemasks while with children. Recommended for students.

● Snacks and lunch would be provided by Child Nutrition.
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Equity Task Force 
Update
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Equity Task Force

● 145 interest forms submitted

○ Includes students, staff, parents and community members

● If interested, please complete the form

○ Closes Friday, June 19, 2020

○ For information, please visit this link

● Looking to form the Task Force during the summer with inaugural meeting 

in August 2020
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https://www.conejousd.org/News/ArtMID/36540/ArticleID/1474/A-Joint-Message-from-the-CVUSD-Superintendent-and-Board-President


Next Steps
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Next Steps
● Review and discuss general education Teaching and Learning Models for the 2020-2021 school 

year

● Review and discuss special education service delivery for the 2020-2021 school year

● Communicate with families and staff details about the 2020-2021 Reopen and Redesign 

Teaching and Learning Models

● Review and discuss updated guidance and safety orders related to co-curricular activities

● Form a diverse panel to paperscreen the Equity Task Force applicants, conduct interviews, and 

select Task Force Committee members

● Notification will go out to families on Summer camps and child care program

● Child Care is working on opening plans for the start of the school year.  Once school schedules 

are set, Child Care can respond accordingly.
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Questions?
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Closing
We believe ALL students deserve an 
exceptional educational experience filled 
with opportunity and choices. At CVUSD 
we have a right fit for every family and 
we believe each child has unique gifts to 
discover. Our schools are positive, safe 
and inviting learning environments. We 
believe in a partnership between the 
community, parents, students and 
faculty. Doing things, “The Conejo Way,” 
ensures ideal academic outcomes for our 
students as we use teamwork, 
relationship building, trust and 
accountability to together lead the way 
into a bright future. We will nurture your 
child’s passions - “The Conejo Way!”


